
Calling it a “potential game changer,”
President Obama signed the Jumpstart Our
Business Startups Act (known as the JOBS
Act) into law yesterday at a ceremony in the
Rose Garden of the White House. Our
summary of the JOBS Act is available at
http://www.wsgr.com/WSGR/Display.aspx?S
ectionName=publications/PDFSearch/wsgrale
rt-JOBS-act.htm.

The staff of the Securities and Exchange
Commission’s (SEC’s) Division of Corporation
Finance has already provided guidance
regarding the initial procedures that
“emerging growth companies” (as defined in
the JOBS Act) should use to furnish draft
registration statements to the SEC for
confidential nonpublic review. This guidance
is available at http://www.sec.gov/divisions/
corpfin/cfannouncements/draftregstatements.
htm. Eligible companies may begin making
such submissions immediately.

Wilson Sonsini Goodrich & Rosati, along with
a number of other law firms, issued guidance
yesterday reflecting our collective current
understanding of the impact of the JOBS Act
on transactions taking place during the period
prior to the effective date of the amendments
to Rule 506 and Rule 144 that are required by
the JOBS Act. A copy of that guidance is
available at http://www.wsgr.com/PDFs/
general%20solicitation.pdf.

In the weeks and months ahead, the SEC
staff is expected to issue additional guidance
about the JOBS Act. We will continue to
monitor developments related to the act,
including related rulemaking.

For more information regarding the JOBS Act
or any related matter, please contact your
regular WSGR attorney or a member of the
firm’s corporate and securities practice.
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This WSGR Alert was sent to our clients and interested
parties via email on April 6, 2012. To receive future

WSGR Alerts and newsletters via email, please contact
Marketing at wsgr_resource@wsgr.com 
and ask to be added to our mailing list. 

This communication is provided for your information only
and is not intended to constitute professional advice as to
any particular situation. We would be pleased to provide

you with specific advice about particular situations, 
if desired. Do not hesitate to contact us.
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